
Frequently Asked Questions about Peer Tutoring 

Where is the tutoring center located? What are their hours? 

• The tutoring center is located at the Student Success Center in Plassmann 100. 
We are open: 

o Mondays through Thursday, 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.  
o Fridays, 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

How do I request a peer tutor?  

• Students can request a tutor online https://sbu.navigate.eab.com/ or log into 
my.sbu.edu, click the Academics tab, choose the Student Success Center box, 

assword. They 
can also stop into the SSC, or email tutoring@sbu.edu if there are no available 

tutors for the desired course. 

Are tutors available for all courses? 

• Tutors are available for almost every subject, and we are only limited by the 
number of tutors who qualify for employment. 

Can I request a tutor for more than one course? 

• Absolutely, you can request a tutor for any and every course you may be taking. 

Who has access to tutoring services? 

• All undergraduate students have access to tutoring services, including the 
Writing Lab. Graduate students have access to the Writing Lab. 

Who are the tutors? 

• St. Bonaventure undergraduates (and sometimes graduate students) who have 
successfully completed the SBU 



 

Will tutors do my homework for me? 

• No. Our goal is to assist, not do. We encourage academic accountability and 
independent learning. We want our students to accept responsibility for their 
own academic excellence while we provide background and assistance. 

What if I do not want tutoring anymore? 

• Students are allowed to cancel their scheduled tutoring sessions if they feel it is 
no longer a necessity. However, students who skip their scheduled tutoring 
sessions without contacting their tutors and/or the SSC may have their  


